
Dear Review Committee,
My husband and I have recently returned to Australia, having worked overseas for the last 30years. We were living
most of the time in Washington DC and often visited the Smithsonian Institution's many Museums and Galleries on
the Washington Mall. We have been delighted to find a comparable Museum here in Canberra. Our many
international guests find it a wonderful place to "get acquainted" with Australia and its history. The position is a
bonus. A pedestrian bridge across the Lake linking it to the other Galleries in Parkes would be a great idea. Christine
Saddington


